
Minutes 

Ecumenical Ministries of Perinton, Inc. 

QUARTERLY MEETING OF MEMBERS AND DIRECTORS 

Monday, March 21, 2022 At Bethlehem Lutheran Church 

Directors Present: Kevin Cooman,  Ray Buchanan, Jim Brekovsky, George Havens,  
Judy Burgeson, Rick Hill,  Brent Smith, Pat May, Dave Wideman, Warren Knapp, Leonor 
Rivera, Julie Wood 

Director Absent: Susan Amrine 

Others present: Mark Stevens for Habitat House review 

The minutes for the December, 2021 Quarterly Meeting were reviewed and amended 
as follows:     

     That the EMP Treasurer’s Report was accepted, not approved 

      That the IRS inquiry is not yet resolved, pending any future action by IRS 

Rick moved/Pat seconded to approve the minutes as amended, motion approved 

Mark Stevens led a discussion about the latest Habitat for Humanity house and there 
was a discussion about funding and leadership/volunteers for this program 

Prison Ministries – Kevin noted the Fall 2021 Newsletter on the website documents, no 
recent update, one will be posted on the website when available. 
 
Fairport Good Neighbor Fund – See report on website, Jim noted the transition to 
Mark Renfro has gone well. 
 
Stop the Stigma- No update available, will be posted when one is received  
 
George Havens gave his EMP Treasurer’s report.  Motion made and seconded to 
accept this report, motion approved. 
 
Pat made, Judy seconded, a motion to adjourn.   Motion was approved and meeting ended 
with The Lord’s Prayer in unison. 
 
Next Quarterly Meeting:  June 6, 2022 at 7 PM, St Luke’s 

Respectfully Submitted, Brent Smith 
Brent Smith, Secretary 


